
Reception Summer Term Update 

Doesn’t time fly when you’re having fun! 

This term we made friends with the elusive Bog 

Baby and spent many of our Forest School sessions 

hunting for minibeasts and making them homes.  

We watched our caterpillars grow and become 

butterflies, although we haven’t been able to spot 

them since releasing them at Forest School. 

We have enjoyed using tools at Forest School and liked the shocked 

look on parent’s faces during our assembly when we 

showed them what we had been using! 

 

We travelled to Fruit Bat Island – our favourite topic 

of the year where we wrote fruit bat information 

leaflets, alliteration poems about fruit and made 

collages in the style of Henri Rousseau.   

 

We did really well in our first Class Assembly. 

 

The term finished with Sports Week – sports 

morning, Munchkins, gymnastics, yoga.… 
Needless to say we are ready for a good long 

rest.  

 

 

 

Thank you everyone in Reception for working so hard, 

being such kind and caring friends and 

trying your best in all we have done!   

 

Happy holidays! 


